
Week beginning: 4th January 2023 
This Week’s Activities for Gray and Blue Whales  

 
Happy New Year to you all!  We hope you had a good break. 
 
 During Phonics this week we will be learning the ‘special 
friends’ th, ch, qu and ng. 

 We will be reading Who Sank the Boat? And doing lots of 
different activities including comparing quantities up to 10. 

 In RE we will be talking about how to help others. 
 On Friday we will have our first Forest Day!  This will take 
place outdoors so please can your child wear home clothes 
to school that are suitable for the weather and that you are 
happy for them to get messy.  

 Wellies and waterproofs are best  
 (with spare shoes to change into!)  

 
 

 


